

together we aspire, we discover, we excel

Lordswood Girls' School

Lordswood Girls' School Knightlow Road Birmingham B17 8QB

Tel: 0121 429 2838

Facsimile: 0121 429 4840

Email: lgs-enquiry@lordswoodtrust.co.uk

1st October 2021

Headteacher: Mrs. K. A. Cooney, BSc (Hons), MA

Dear Parents/Carers,

Breakfast Club

I am writing with the exciting news that we will be running a Breakfast Club from October 4th 2021. Breakfast Club will take place every morning from 8.00- 8.20am during which time I will supervise students providing support with homework, confidence building, friendship and the social and emotional aspects of their learning

Everybody knows the benefits of a healthy breakfast, but not every student gets one before the start of the school day for a whole variety of reasons. Therefore, the school will provide a drink for all students attending breakfast club and the canteen will be open to purchase food. We hope this Club will enable students to have a great start to the day so they can focus and achieve in school.

The aims of the Breakfast Club are to:

- Improve attendance and punctuality.
- Improve health and nutrition.
- Improve concentration in lessons and student progress.

If your daughter would like to take part in the breakfast club, please ensure that she arrives at school before 8.15am in order to take advantage of this opportunity.

Yours sincerely,

Diane Baxter

Behaviour Mentor